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Thank you, Mr. President,

Turkmenistan welcomes the delegation of Bangladesh to the 30th session of the UPR Working Group and thanks it for presenting national report.
We would like to note the efforts of the Government of Bangladesh for further reforming of its national system for the protection of human rights and establishing the office of Ombudsman. 
Turkmenistan positively underlines the work was done on protection of the family and traditional values and poverty reduction.
To conclude Turkmenistan wishes to propose the following recommendations to the distinguish delegation of Bangladesh:

One. Use of effective measures to eliminate and prevent violations of economic, social and cultural rights; 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Two. Continue the efforts to enable tangible progress in combating trafficking in persons. 


We wish successful UPR cycle to the delegation of Bangladesh.

Thank you, Mr. President.
